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Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing this letter to express my full support for the candidacy of Roberto Cavallo as 
president of the EAAE. 

Roberto is a highly esteemed and versatile colleague, widely recognized as a frontrunner in the 
field of education. His extensive experience spans all aspects of education, making him 
exceptionally well-rounded. Roberto possesses a remarkable ability to connect educational 
content with the interpersonal skills necessary for meaningful engagement with students, 
colleagues, and the broader community. 

His dedication and reliability are consistent, demonstrating commitment to every task he 
undertakes. He has the ability to inspire and guide others, along with a visionary outlook. 

I am confident that Roberto’s proven leadership, innovative thinking, and unwavering 
dedication will be invaluable assets for the future of the EAAE. His contributions are sure to 
drive forward the mission and vision of the organization. 

 
 
 
With compliments 
 
 
 
 
 
Prof.ir. D.E. van Gameren  
Dean of the Faculty of Architecture and the Built Environment  


